Monday August 31

Woodley Park News
A few “green” items:

The Green Your Home Expo is a combined effort between the District Office of
Planning, Department of the Environment and Councilmember Cheh. The expo will
feature panel discussions on climate change and cities, as well as a discussion on
greening homes and businesses. The event includes live music, a farmers' market,
bicycle eco-tours and information on green living from numerous exhibitors. Saturday,
September 12 from 11:00 am to 3:00 pm at the University of the District of Columbia.
Click here for more information.

The District Department of the Environment provides free energy audits for District
homes. To qualify for this program, you must live in a single-family home or townhouse
that is no larger than 4,000 square feet. Follow this link to sign up.

A DC-based company Earth Aid has developed a free service to enable households to
track their electric, gas and water usage online in one place and receive customized
savings tips. In a couple weeks, they'll be launching a consumer rewards program
where households will be able to earn points based on their energy and water savings,
and redeem those points for discounts and offers at local businesses (including Local
16, Busboys and Poets, and other area merchants). Learn more here.

CALENDAR

The WPCA Executive Committee usually meets on the first Wednesday of the month;
however, the next meeting will be at 7:30 pm on Wednesday September 9 at All Souls
Memorial Episcopal Church (Cathedral Ave. east of Connecticut). A draft agenda
should be posted on the website a few days before the meeting. All are welcome.

The annual Woodley Place/Lower Cathedral Avenue Alley Sale, Saturday October 3,
from 9 am to whenever. If neighbors on the other side of Connecticut want to join in,
efforts will be made to find them a place. Contact shapshap@yahoo.com for more
information.

John Goodman
Past pres., WPCA
For more information, visit http://www.wpcaonline.org/
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